
Fall Leaf Pickup 2018 
 from the City of Bardstown

Fall leaf pickup by the City of Bardstown
will start November 5th and run through
December 31st.

No leaves will be picked up outside of
this time window.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
To participate in leaf pickup, rake leaves
into a pile on the grass between the
sidewalk and the street. Never rake
leaves into the street, gutter, or storm
drains - this can cause flooding. Small
piles of leaves can be bagged and set
out with weekly garbage.

PICKUP SCHEDULE
The City has been divided up into 9
pickup zones. City Public Works crews
will work through each zone in order
from 1-9, before rotating back to 1.
You can see an interactive map and
schedule for leaf pickup zones on the
City website, cityofbardstown.org, or on
the City Facebook page.  This map will
be updated daily to show the current
zone we are working in.

DELAYS
Because of high demand, there will most
likely be delays during the leaf season.

QUESTIONS?
Contact us at City Hall (502) 348-5947,
or on facebook.

Nov 5th - Dec 31st

 

 

Rake leaves 
into a pile 
between 
the sidewalk 
and the 
street. 

To view a complete and interactive version of 
this map, visit cityofbardstown.org or check 
the City of Bardstown facebook page. 
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